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Dear Provider, 

Thank you for your commitment to serving Molina Healthcare of Texas members. We wanted 
to let you know about an upcoming change to attendant services reimbursement rates. 

In July 2025, HHSC published proposed rates and held a rate hearing outlining changes to the 
attendant service reimbursement rates that will be effective September 1, 2025. 

Beginning September 1, 2025, Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) will be 
increasing rates for identified attendant services and is discontinuing the Attendant 
Compensation Rate Enhancement program (ACEP). Information on the rate increase can be 
found on the HHSC website at: https://pfd.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/long-
term-svcs/2025/9-1-2025-star-plus-rates.pdf 

Due to these changes, Assisted Living Facilities will receive updated authorization information 
to align with the new rates and discontinuation of ACEP. You will receive a letter that includes 
information about your updated authorization. Authorization numbers will not change until the 
member is reassessed.  

You can also access your authorization information in the Availity Essentials Provider Portal. 

If you have questions regarding this change or your authorizations, please contact your 
Provider Relations representative.  

Sincerely,  

Molina Healthcare of Texas 
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